
I am writing with great concern of the  proposal of new homes.we are over stretched on 
our roads . hospital , doctors ,schools and Dentist  already .if this goes ahead who will 
benefit from it . As I have 2 children on a good salary   but  they cannot afford to buy in 
this area. And if this is true that Enfield council will receive money from the developers 
then this is totally wrong .And do they live in this area who are happy to let this happen . I 
totally oppose  this. Dont make another of your many mistakes in this area .  
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